THE PORT AUTHORITY OF NY &NJ

GENERAL MANAGER'S BULLETIN #19-34

TO: All Airport Tenants
FROM: Douglas Stearns
DATE: October 21, 2019

SUBJECT: NEW TRAFFIC PATTERN - N64 BRIDGE OPEN TO PUBLIC TRAFFIC

On or about Tuesday October 29", the newly constructed N64 Bridge connecting the Recirculation
Road to the HOV Roadway will be open to public traffic. The new elevated roadway allows for the
permanent de-signalization of the Hotel Road/Recirculation Road/HOV Road intersection,
providing a seamless connection between the future Terminal One and the rest of the airport.

The existing construction detour route directing vehicles to HOV Roadway from Recirculation
Road and Lindbergh Road via Hotel Road through the temporary ramp in Terminal ‘A’ Short
Term Parking Lot will be closed. All traffic will now be directed over the N64 Bridge to HOV
Roadway (see Map “A” attached).

Should you have any questions related to this operation, please contact Craig Fraser, Senior
Project Manager for EWR Redevelopment, at (973) 961-6884 or email at cfraser@panynj.gov.

ouglas Stearns
Interim General Manager
New Jersey Airports

Newark Liberty International Airport
1 Conrad Road, Building #1
Newark, NJ 07114

T: 973 961 6000
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